January 1, 2023

Cynthia Mitchell West Tisbury Select Board West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Cynthia and West Tisbury Select Board,

It is with regret that I would like to inform you of my decision to resign from my elected position as a member and chairperson for the West Tisbury Board of Health effective January 9, 2023. I have been a Board member for 21 years and feel it is time for someone new to come on board.

It has been a pleasure to have served on this board.

Sincerely,
Timothy Barnett
Timothy Barnett